
 

Update from June 18, 2024 Presidential Search Committee Meeting 

- Met by Teams and discussed initial reactions to our President Search Survey. We have had over 

270 responses so far, but welcome continued feedback.  

 

- Determined to interview and secure a search firm to assist in the search process. 

 

- Couple of answers to questions we want the LCU Family to know: 

 

o Some have asked for an explanation of how the search committee will operate:  

▪ The committee has six members, including four trustees and two faculty members. 

As we build the profile for our candidate all members will participate, along with 

the search firm we will secure. Once we are ready to start evaluating resumes, 

conducting interviews, and pursuing a candidate or candidates, the two faculty 

members will remain in an advisory role throughout the process but will not be 

directly involved with any candidate. 

 

▪ Once a candidate is determined the four trustee members would vote to present 

the candidate to the full board of trustees for approval. 

 

o Some have asked about a timeline of the process. 

▪ We will now be meeting consistently, receiving and evaluating all feedback we 

receive. 

 

▪ We will try to choose and begin work with a search firm in the near future, 

hopefully by the end of June. 

 

▪ We are currently receiving applications and recommendations and will do so 

throughout the process until a candidate is presented. We will not begin reviewing 

applications before September 15, 2024. Those wishing to apply or make a 

recommendation should submit the applicant’s CV and/or Resume to 

PSC@LCUniversity.edu. 

 

▪ To fill out our Presidential Search Survey and for ongoing updates check back 

regularly to www.lcuniversity.edu/lcu-president-search/ 

 

▪ If you have any questions or comments for the committee please send an email to: 

PSC@LCUniversity.edu 

mailto:PSC@LCUniversity.edu
http://www.lcuniversity.edu/lcu-president-search/
mailto:PSC@LCUniversity.edu

